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	 Greetings to you from the Home Office of Macedonia World Baptist Missions.  We are thankful for your 
partnership in the work of the Home Office.  We could not assist the churches and missionary families God has 
given us to assist without your partnership in the work.  The cause of missions is too important to slow down on.  
We must keep labouring on for the Lord.  
	 In addition to the usual work that is done here at the Home Office, as we enter into the summer season 
of the year, we find ourselves busy with several important meetings taking place.  We mentioned these in our last 
letter, but we so desire your prayers for these meetings.  Someone’s eternity could hang in the balance.  We long 
to do all we can to reach the world with the Gospel and to see God raise up another generation of missionaries.

	In April, we were blessed to once again host the Georgia Youth Fel-
lowship Spring Rally.  We have been blessed to host their Spring Rally 
for the past several years and look forward to doing so for the years 
to come.  We thank the Lord for a great turnout and rejoice in the 
message that was preached.  It is our prayer that the Lord will use the 
message to deal with the hearts of the young people that were there.
	In addition to hosting the GYF, we will also host our Second Annual 
Reach the World Youth Conference on Saturday, June 18.  Registra-
tions have already begun to come in.  We have a great line up of 

missionary speakers for the day.  We know the Lord is going to bless this day and we are praying He will use it to 
deal with hearts concerning world evangelism.  Registration is limited, but there are a few seats still available, so 
we encourage you to plan now to attend.  You can register online at www.mwbm.org/youthconference.
	 The week after the youth conference, we will begin our annual Orientation, June 20-23.  We host Orienta-
tion for our missionary families every other year.  Much work goes into this week of training and fellowship, but it 
is worth it.  We want our missionaries to be ready to not only arrive on the field but thrive on the field.   In addi-
tion to the classes and training, we always enjoy a great week of fellowship together and encouraging one another 
in the work of the Lord.  Please pray that everything will go smoothly during this week and that God will bless it.
	 We also have an interview with a new missionary candidate 
in the month of June, a young man wanting to go to New England 
and plant churches.  We praise God for answered prayers and 
sending labourers.  We pray God would continue to send more 
labourers to us. 
	 In closing, let us once again say thank you for your part in 
reaching the world with the Gospel. Your support of the Home 
Office enables us to do what we can to assist the missionaries of 
Macedonia World Baptist Missions as they reach the world with 
the Gospel of Jesus Christ.  It is a joy to have a part in the Lord’s 
work and to be busy for Him.


